
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Participates with the Volunteers in Responding to the
Religious Authority’s Call

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, participated with the

volunteers in responding to the authority’s call, on Friday, June 13, 2014.

His eminence praised how the sons of authority answered the call of the highest authority,

saluting their awareness of the dangers threatening Iraq and stressing that there is no place

for Daesh in Iraq.

His eminence also advised them to stay close to the tribes to stop the continuous Iraqi

bloodshed and indicated that it’s a historical moment and that history will remember who

defends and stands up for the country. He urged them to be merciful towards each other and

fierce towards the unbelievers. Sayyid Al Hakim maintained that the message of the mujahidin is

not sectarian as the Imams did not teach them sectarianism, neither did the religious

authority. His eminence clarified that hopes are grounded on them and he commended their high

morals.  


